
Public school board in Kawartha Lakes opts
to close schools during snow days
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News

Trillium Lakelands District School Board will
transition students to online learning when
busing to schools is cancelled due to inclement
weather to maintain COVID-19 safety plans

Wednesday, November 11, 2020

Some students look forward to the cancellation of buses because a ‘snow day’
usually means not having to go to school.

However, the COVID-19 pandemic and the Trillium Lakelands District School Board
have thrown a bit of a cog into the works for those thinking a blizzard or ice storm
means sleeping in and a day off from lessons.
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